Laura Hazelton

Subject: FW: 52 Tottenham Street (2020/3043/P)

From: Hindle Emily <v_EmilyHindle@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 May 2021 09:18

To: Laura Hazelton <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 52 Tottenham Street (2020/3043/P)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Morning Laura,

Thanks for this. Taking into account the sites constraints and the Council’s wider commitment to improve provision
for adaptable bikes, we agree with the Council’s highway position stated in your email below.

Kind regards,
Emily

Emily Hindle | Assistant Planner (North)

Spatial Planning | City Planning

Transport for London, 9" Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, London E20 1JN
v_EmilyHindle@tfl.gov.uk




